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Dear Reviewers and Members of the Editorial Board,
Thank you for your valuable feedback on our manuscript, “Survival benefits and disparities in
radiation therapy for elderly patients with pancreatic ductal adenocarcinoma”. We have
completed the following changes :

- We have further improved and updated the figures and discussion as the Reviewer #1
recommended.

- We have edited and proofread the the images and tables in our manuscript, and the
conclusion section have been revised to be more explicit as the Reviewer #3 recommended.

We appreciate the opportunity to have our work published in the World Journal of
Gastrointestinal Oncology and thank you for your time and effort as required for the
peer-review process.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jing Wang
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